
 
STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 
JACKSON ENVIRONMENTAL FIELD OFFICE 

DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 
1625 HOLLYWOOD DR. 

JACKSON, TN 38305-4316 
PHONE 731-512-1300 STATEWIDE 1-888-891-8332 FAX 731-661-6283 

      
April 25, 2024 
 
Mr. David Tuck 
Pretreatment Coordinator 
City of Camden 
P.O. Box 779 
Camden, TN 38320 
 
RE: Pretreatment Technical Assist Visit (TAV) 
 Camden HCR Lagoon and Spray Irrigation 

NPDES Tracking No: TN0064611 
 City of Camden 
 Benton County 
  
Mr. Tuck: 
 
On March 28, 2024, as a representative of the Tennessee Department of Environment and 
Conservation, Division of Water Resources, I performed a routine compliance inspection of the 
above referenced facility to evaluate the City of Camden’s compliance with pretreatment 
program requirements of NPDES Permit TN0064611. The Division thanks you for your time and 
assistance. Please see the sections below for details regarding the inspection. 
 
I. Permit 
 
NPDES Permit No: TN0064611 authorizes City of Camden Wastewater Treatment Facility to 
discharge treated municipal wastewater from Outfall 001 into Cypress Creek receiving waters at 
mile 12.8. The permit was effective on December 1, 2023 and expires on November 30, 2028. 
 
II. Pretreatment 
 
Currently, there are no industrial users discharging to the plant. The City of Camden continues to 
maintain an active status under the NPDES permit should a future industrial user begin 
discharging. The required documentation is being maintained, necessary reports are being 
submitted, and you’re consistently communicating with TDEC personnel to remain in 
compliance with the City of Camden’s pretreatment program. 
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III. Conclusion 
 
Compliance with permit TN0064611 requirements helps ensure discharges that are protective of 
downstream fish and aquatic life and water quality. Thank you for your efforts to ensure permit 
compliance and to protect state water quality.  If I may be of assistance in matters concerning 
this report, please contact me via telephone at 731-571-0440 or via email at John.Lay@tn.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Lay 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Water Resources 
Jackson Environmental Field Office 
 
e-copy: Mr. David Tuck, Wastewater Supervisor, cityofcamden2@bellsouth.net 


